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PRESS RELEASE 

 August 5, 2011 

Activities to Support Areas Affected by the Great East Japan Earthquake 

 

We at Chiyoda offer our deepest condolences to everyone who was affected by the 

Great East Japan Earthquake.  

 

Besides donations by Chiyoda Group companies and employees as previously 

announced, we are using produce from the affected areas in the company cafeteria. 

Employees are also participating in volunteer activities to assist in the recovery effort.  

A disaster support site has been set up on the company intranet to enhance contribution 

through exchange of information among employees.  

 

However, because the earthquake and tsunami damage was so widespread, recovery 

and reconstruction will likely take a long time. Therefore, we have established a 

framework to facilitate participation continuously by employees in volunteer activities in 

such a way of granting an extra five paid days off per year among other things.  

 

We will do everything we can to support the recovery of the affected areas as quickly as 

possible.  

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Chiyoda Corporation 

IR & Public Relations Office 
URL: http://www.chiyoda-corp.com/en 


